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Why did we do this project?

Many websites do not provide 
comprehensive information and 
resources on farm-level biosecurity.

What did we do?

We created a website for discovery and 
use of livestock biosecurity information, 
planning and training resources 
applicable across the United States.

Who is it for?

Most resources are for farm-level users, 
but training materials are for 
veterinarians, youth, youth educators 
and service providers.

Where can you learn more?

Visit the biosecurity website at: 
https://healthyagriculture.org and, for 
more on project activities, go to: 
https://agbiosecurityproject.org 

What are the next steps?

We are using Connect Extension to 
build a biosecurity community and are 
seeking funding to add on plant 
biosecurity resources.
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